
NOTICE 
 
 
Dear resident‐	
 
Weather permitting, our company will be continuing 
repairs to the roofs at Portside starting Monday 1‐5‐15 
and finishing by Friday 1‐9‐15.  
 
Work will begin at approximately 8am each day and 
will finish by 5pm. Other than noise, this process 
should cause little disruption. However, some 
walkways may be blocked off for short periods of 
time, for safety purposes.  We will do our best to 
minimize any inconvenience this may cause you. 
 
If work is delayed due to weather or other reasons, we 
will inform you by notice of what additional days work 
will be performed on. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact 
us at (707) 447‐7663. 
 
Thank you, 
ROOFMASTERS 


